WOKINGHAM COPY.

3rd June, 1941.
Dear Sirs,

I think 1t well to acdvise you that reports of surveys

held at Bombay and Port NHatal in January and February this year
on the "NARDANA", i.e. before she was unfortunately lost, have
recently come to hand mnd have been placed before the Committee.

These surveys entitled the ship to records of special
survey on the hull and machinery, snd ordinarily certificates
would have been 1ssued accordingly.

Az the ship, however, 1s a casuslty, you will probably
not want these certificetes, but if you would like to have them
to complete your records I shall e glad 1f you will let me know
when I shall have pleasure in forwarding them to you,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours felithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Comnittes,

The British Indlia Steam Navigation Co.ld.,

122, Le,senhall Street,
Londons E.C.3.
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